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George Croxford Tribute 
re-scheduled to March 10 
 
 

 
Trainers are reminded that the George Croxford Tribute, which was deleted from the 
Wangaratta race meeting on January 27 due to a lack of acceptors, has been re-scheduled 
to the North East Fasteners Wangaratta Pacing Cup meeting to be run on Sunday, March 10. 
 
WNC10031910 – GEORGE CROXFORD TRIBUTE (MS) of $25000 (3CP) plus trophy and 
inscribed rug to the Winning Owner. 3YO 3C0 to 3C2. PBD/CLSex. 2210 metres. * Manual 
Field Selection. 
 
Nominations close at Noon on Tuesday, March 5. 
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